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To apply for a place on this activity please visit our website at:
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or complete a booking form and return it to:
Diana Duhig
Children’s Services
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Norwich, NR7 9QL

Telephone: 01603 433276   Fax: 01603 700236
Email: diana.duhig@norfolk.gov.uk

Continued Improvement in Primary Schools - the national and
Norfolk agenda

Date Time Venue Reference
02/07/2007 09:30 - 11:30 Norwich Professional Development Centre EPCA6/F
04/07/2007 09:30 - 11:30 Norwich Professional Development Centre EPCA6/G

Course Context/Audience:
This briefing is for Headteachers and will focus on the next steps in meeting both the
national and Norfolk agendas for the continued improvement of primary schools.
Aims will include:
* an overview of national priorities for 2007-2008;
* an overview of the Norfolk priorities and our response to national imperatives;
* support for schools through the  Primary National Strategy and further funding;
* Norfolk developments in tracking pupil progress.

Whilst support to schools will continue through a banding system, a process of consultation
with schools will enable headteachers to identify their key improvement priorities and
request specific funded support programmes.  This meeting will be central to understanding
the possibilities for accessing funding, training and support for 2007 and 2008.

Course Leader/s: Chris Snudden

Phase: Primary Schools

Fee: There is no fee for attendance


